O\ Lycée
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Hong Kong, 7t July 2017

START OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018
VISIT AND INFORMATION MEETING
JARDINE’S LOOKOUT CAMPUS

TO ALLTHE NEW PARENTS OF THE MS/RC CLASSES

Dear Parents,
Welcome to the French International School of Hong Kong!

In order to introduce you to the Primary School Jardine’s Campus, the rooms and facilities for MS/RC classes and
its daily operations, we would like to invite you to a meeting during which we will answer your questions followed
by a guided tour of the premises/facilities.

This tour will take place on
Friday 25" August 2017 at 2:00 pm

French International School
34 Price Road, Jardine’s Lookout, Hong Kong
(Meeting point on the main canteen for a welcome coffee)

Should you be able to attend, please sign up here.

Best regards,

Johann Carré Ross Armitage
Director of French Primary Head of International Primary
Jardine’s Lookout campus

French International School “Victor Segalen” — Hong Kong
165, Blue Pool Road, Happy Valley, Hong Kong
T: +852 25776217 F:+852 25779658 E: info@lfis.edu.hk

www.fis.edu.hk


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAODMz_1qP4JQxzZDqT2qag3Aac7DJdq5LIXiBFfzQAjObUQ/viewform

